
 

 

Hi everyone!  

 

We hope you all enjoyed the summer fayre on Friday.  

Three of the parents who have taken a leading part in The Friends of St Luke’s will be leaving this 

summer as their children move to high school.  

 

Kerry, Leanne and Lynn have worked tirelessly over many years to put on fantastic events such as 

movie nights, discos and fayres. These have provided fun for the children and have raised vital funds 

for the school. 

 

In light of this work we would like to give them a token of our appreciation. We would be very 

grateful if you could send in a small monetary donation in a named envelope by Monday 15th July 

with PTA marked on it. School will be contributing to this too. 

 

Thank you in advance, 

 

The Friends of St Luke’s 

 


